
Check out our new book drop inside 
the back door. Curbside pickup and 
return will continue. Call 607-243-5938 
or use Starcat to put holds on what you 
want to borrow  

12-21-2020 The arched windows from the 
1920 building decorate the wall of the 
addition.  

Welcome to Our New Entrance  

Beginning on January 4, 2021 you can use 
the new back entrance to pick up and 
return your materials.  

New Teen Room 

New Internet Café 
Relax and enjoy access 

New lift 

New Children's Room 

New computers and accessible desk 

New Children's Presentation Area 


